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SUMMARY 

 

This report is about a matter for which the community council has delegated authority 
from City Council to make a final decision. This supplementary report amends the 
deferred report (Item NY31.15) to include the York University lands as part of the York 
University Busway.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

The City Surveyor recommends that:  

(1) the private rights-of-way located north of Finch Avenue West, from Dufferin 
Street to Keele Street, and from Murray Ross Parkway to York Boulevard, be 
named “York University Busway”; and    

(2) the appropriate City Officials be authorized and directed to take the necessary 
action to give effect thereto, including the introduction of a naming by-law.  

Financial Impact  

There are no financial implications resulting from the adoption of this report.  

ISSUE BACKGROUND  

The new TTC York University bus route is located between Downsview Station and 
York University. Part of the bus route, north of Finch Avenue West, from Dufferin Street 
to Keele Street, and from Murray Ross Parkway to York Boulevard, is located on private 
rights-of-way and is not officially identified. To assist in the dispatch of emergency 
services, the rights-of-way should be officially named as the “York University Busway”. 


